



4060 Whittier Blvd., Los Angeles, CA 90023 (323) 268-5514 • www.eladoctorshospital.com

#### YOUR COMMUNITY CONNECTION FOR BETTER HEALTH

**JANUARY 2022** 









### WELCOME TO THE FIRST ISSUE OF HEALTH CONNECTION!

This monthly newsletter will provide important information to help improve your health, as well as keep you up-to-date on what's happening at your community hospital.

If you'd like to receive this newsletter every month, please send a message to the email below with "Health Connection" in the subject line.

communityELA@pipelinehealth.us

## WHAT'S NEW AT YOUR HOSPITAL

- We opened our new multi-specialty clinic—La Clinica de los Doctores to expand community access to physicians in the areas of obstetrics/ gynecology, orthopedics and general surgery services.
- We installed a high-tech 64-slice
   CT scanner to deliver sophisticated radiology imaging services, improving quality of care while reducing the overall cost of care.

# RESOLVE TO HAVE A HEALTHY NEW YEAR!



As you welcome the New Year and think about resolutions, we encourage you to make your health a top priority.

Since the pandemic began, many people have needed to delay important health checkups and screenings that can help prevent major illnesses. If you fall into this category, January is a great time to make a 2022 health plan for yourself and family.

#### Schedule an Annual Exam

The first step is scheduling an annual exam for yourself and family members to see a healthcare provider. Make the most of your visit by preparing ahead of time. Review the following recommendations and make some notes to take with you because it can be difficult to remember everything while you are in the exam room.

#### **Ensure You're Fully Vaccinated for COVID-19**

COVID-19 vaccinations are the most effective protection against severe illness and death from the virus. Now everyone ages 5 and older can receive the vaccine, and those ages 18 and older can receive the booster.

The Pfizer and Moderna vaccines require two doses and you're eligible for the booster six months after the last shot. The Johnson & Johnson vaccine is one dose and you're eligible for a booster after two months, preferably either the Pfizer or Moderna vaccine.

To schedule a COVID-19 vaccine, call our hospital (see phone number at the top of this page).

#### **Know Which Cancer Screenings are Recommended**

According to the American Cancer Society, one in three people will be diagnosed with cancer during their lifetime. However, early detection is key to long-term health.

The table below includes general guidelines for reference. Discuss cancer screenings that are appropriate for you during your appointment. Your provider will take your personal health and family history into account when making cancer screening recommendations specifically for you.

#### **GENERAL CANCER SCREENING RECOMMENDATIONS**



Age 25-39

 Cervical cancer screening recommended for people with a cervix beginning at age 25.



Age 40-49

- Breast cancer screening recommended beginning at age 45, with the option to begin at age 40.
- Cervical cancer screening recommended for people with a cervix.
- Colorectal cancer screening recommended for everyone beginning at age 45.
- At age 45, Black men should discuss prostate cancer screening with a doctor.



Age 50+

- Breast cancer screening recommended.
- Cervical cancer screening recommended.
- Colorectal cancer screening recommended.
- People who currently smoke or formerly smoked should discuss lung cancer screening with a doctor.
- Discussing prostate cancer screening with a doctor recommended.

To learn more, visit www.cancer.org/healthy/find-cancer-early/get-screened.html

Source: American Cancer Society

#### **Get Your Flu Shot**

Almost everyone six months of age and older should receive a vaccine for influenza (flu) every season. When you schedule your exam, request a flu vaccine, if needed. They're also available at pharmacies and local health departments, or visit www.vaccines.gov/find-vaccines.

#### **Ensure You're Up-to-Date on Immunizations**

Children and adults require regular immunizations. While immunizations are a routine part of medical exams for children, they can be more difficult to keep up with for adults.

During your next appointment, review the immunization list in your medical record with your healthcare provider. To become familiar with the immunizations that the CDC recommends for adults prior to your appointment, visit www.cdc.gov/vaccines/schedules/hcp/imz/adult.html.

#### **Set Wellness Goals for the Year**

If you've resolved to eat better and exercise in the new year, discuss your goals with your healthcare provider.

Following routine bloodwork, they may recommend making some specific dietary changes that target your unique needs. For example, if your cholesterol is high, you might be advised to add foods that have omega-3 fatty acids to your diet, like salmon. And if you need to get out and exercise, your provider will ensure your cardiovascular system is up to the task.

#### Let us help you meet your health goals.

Be sure to take your notes—and even this newsletter—with you to your next health appointment. For more information about services at this hospital, visit www.eladoctorshospital.com.

Here's to your good health in 2022!